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Mid-Willamette Homeless Task Force to Discuss Veterans Issues 
 

Salem, OR – The Mid-Willamette Homeless Initiative Task Force will meet on 
Monday, May 2, 2016, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. at the Keizer Civic Center located at 
930 Chemawa Road NE, Keizer. The public is welcome to attend.  
 
Agenda items include presentations and discussion regarding services and 
challenges unique to veterans experiencing homelessness.  
The Mid-Willamette Homeless Initiative is a collaborative effort among the cities 
of Salem and Keizer and Marion and Polk counties to seek solutions to reduce 
homeless in the Mid-Willamette region. Co-chairs include Salem Mayor Anna 
Peterson, Keizer Mayor Cathy Clark, Marion County Commissioner Janet Carlson 
and Polk County Commissioner Jennifer Wheeler. Task force members include 
business and community leaders with expertise in social services, housing, public 
safety, and business.  
 
For more information, contact: Hitesh Parekh, Marion County 
(503) 566-3915 or hparekh@co.marion.or.us  
 
Laura Walker 
City of Salem, Urban Development  
(503) 540-2405 or lwalker@cityofsalem.net  
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